HB 1892 -- RESIDENCY OF DEPUTY SHERIFFS (Wilson)

COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN: Standing Committee on Crime Prevention and
Public Safety

Currently, no sheriff in this state can appoint any under sheriff
or deputy sheriff unless the person is, at the time of appointment,
a bona fide resident of this state. This bill changes the
residency requirement to be a bona fide resident of this state or
of an adjoining state.



